
JANUARY ‘24 UPDATE

It has been amazing to see the progress on the 
church building and guesthouse. The walls are 
done and we hope to start on the roof soon. As 
this is such a large buidling, it is quite expensive 
but we continue to pray for God to provide the 
funds to complete it as it will be the first church 
and only church in the area. Check out our 
YouTube channel for a more detailed video...
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bFYRrtL5YUg

PRAYER

TRIP

CHURCH

CLINIC

We had an amazing team in Guinea this June! 
The six of us grew close as we welded benches, 
ran a VBS for students, hosted a women’s event 
and more. Each member was impacted in their 
own way, but as a team, we were each so     
blessed to see God working in the ministry     
and through us. Follow us on Facebook to learn 
more about how you can join future trips...

Who wants prayer? They do! And here’s how 
you can pray...
1) Pray for our church and clinic projects to be 

fully funded and completed.
2) Pray for wisdom as we explore new ways to 

meet needs in the village.
3) Pray for our teachers as they have been 

impacted by many challenges personally 
and corporately this past year.

Thank you for partnering with us as we love the people of Guinea through word and action!

After a long hiatus, work has restarted on our 
clinic. We met with a government representtative 
over the summer who outlined what we needed 
to complete before we could get approved. 
Those structural changes are almost done and 
we hope to move to the approval process in the 
near future. If you have not already, sign up to 
receive updates on our website.
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